
Property Managers Summary of the September 18, 2023, Board Meeting 

 

• The Board approved the 2023/2024 Budget with a $5 per month increase in the carrying charges 

effective November 1st.  Notification will be sent to all Members. 

 

• The Board approved the proposal from Clark Tree Service for the removal of 22 trees at a cost of 

$9,306.  These trees are targeted to be removed this winter. 

 

• Management to arrange a meeting with Officer Rudd, Community Service Officer of the Lansing 

Police Department. 

 

• Next meeting, October 16th at 6:30 p.m. 

 


